
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
24th May 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As we near the end of the school year I would like to take the opportunity to remind students and parents of our 
expectations of uniform. We know that over the year many of your children will have grown and so may require 
new trousers, shirts, or skirts. From September all students who chose to wear a skirt will need to purchase it 
from our supplier to ensure that it is in line with the school uniform policy. If you need to purchase a new skirt, 
we ask that you also use these to avoid unnecessary issues with any other make. The link for this is below: 
 
www.uniformality.co.uk 
 
We are still dealing with students whose uniform is not in line with our policy and we will continue to raise this 
with your child if they are not dressed as expected. Skirts must be suit material, matching the jacket and not 
woven, lycra or fleece and should sit just above the knee. Shirts should be tucked in and top buttons on shirts 
should be done up.   
 
It is very important that we ensure our Sixth Form uniform remains appropriate for a professional, working 
environment and you co-operation and support is greatly appreciated. 
 
If you have any questions, you can contact me at hweller@ecclesbourne.derbyshire.sch.uk 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Hannah Weller 
Head of Sixth Form 
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